
 

Community Development Agency 
Presents 

Learn About Septic Systems! 
Free Educational Presentation 

Thursday, March 14th  

5:30 pm to 7:00 pm 

San Geronimo Valley Community Center Valley Room (6350 Sir 

Francis Drake Blvd., San Geronimo, CA 94963) 

Join Septic Experts: 

• Gwen Baert, Land Use Team, EHS/CDA 

• Norm Hantzsche, Questa 

Learn About: 

• The science behind septic systems 

• Up-to-date regulations and best practices 

• Ask your questions! (Q&A session) 

 

Please note: This presentation will not cover updates on the 

Woodacre Wastewater Project. A separate meeting will be held in 

the future. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 

 

 

Environmental Health Services (EHS)/ 

Community Development Agency (CDA) 
3501 Civic Center Drive, Room 236 

San Rafael, CA 94903 

 

 
 


